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 What does the Lord require of you but to do justice, 

and to love kindness, and to walk humbly with your 

God?          Micah 6.8 

 
Remembrance Sunday 12th November 2023 

 

10:00am Remembrance Service with St Michaels  

Followed by Fellowship Lunch at the hall  

Eagles and Owls will not be meeting today 

 

Remembrance Service Information 

The Service begins at 1000 hrs, however, it is expected to be full, so if anyone requires a seat it is best 

to arrive around 0930/0940 hrs.   

The Service will last 45 minutes and then everyone will move to the Memorial for 1100 hrs. 

Prior to the service there is a procession from the British Legion, which Fr Mark believes begins at 

0915 hrs if anyone wishes to join or see. 

 

 

 

Prayer chain  

Nat Bond 01626 366668    email: natfromfife@gmail.com 

If you are not on the chain at the moment, would like to put things on the prayer chain or 

would like to be involved please talk to Nat. 

 

Pastor:  David Goddard    

Secretary: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

Newsletter & Website Updates: kcbcnews@btinternet.com 
Website:   http://kcbchurch.org.uk/ 

Facebook group: KCBC at home  

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcnews@btinternet.com
http://kcbchurch.org.uk/
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Please remember our diary in your daily prayers 

 

Monday 13th November 

7:30pm Leadership Meeting 

 

Tuesday 14th November 

9:00am KILTS  

 

Friday 17th November  
2:30pm Natalie Trigg is running St Michael’s School Parent Support Group 

 

Saturday 18th November 

7:30pm KCBC Zoom quiz – kindly hosted by Richard – link and answer sheet to follow 

 

Sunday 19th November 

10:30am Communion Worship Service  

  Eagles and Owls will be meeting this week 

 

Notes for your diary 
• Next Friday outing 24th November please see Christina for more 

information 

• Next Messy Church will be on 25th November 

• Next delivery to CR2EE Warehouse 6th December 

• Next Craft and Chatter Friday 1st December 

 

KCBC Quiz NIGHTS RETURN 
Richard has kindly agreed to host a quiz on Saturday 18th at 7:30pm so pull up a 

chair, grab a cuppa (or a glass of something you fancy) and join us.  All you need to 

take part is a team name (which you can use to rename your Zoom session), some 

paper, pens and a device with internet access using Zoom such as a tablet, laptop, or 

phone, simple !  A great outreach too, so invite friends and family.   

Warning from Richard though he is on the steroids again … some of us remember 

that from last time! 

Zoomlink and answer sheets to follow. 
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From the minister… 

Christmas is the one time in the year when people might consider going to church.  

There’s something about the atmosphere in an old church all lit up and the carols bring 

back memories.  So we will be on show.  Time to get things ready. 

 

Every event we do over Christmas is a risky leap into the dark.  New music group 

combinations, new ways of celebrating, new invitations for the church to take part in 

community gatherings.  And then there is the manic preparations and often lots of 

emotions.  We call on the Lord to be our strength and wisdom to help us shine as stars. 

 

We keep an eye out for one another.  It is easy for people to be left out in all the bustle 

and not everyone likes this season because it reminds them of who will not be present.  

So we look out for others.  And if you find this a hard season, let someone know.  

Maybe you could ask for prayer from the prayer ministry team after the service. 

 

And though it all, may people find Christ though the jumble of events we are involved 

with.  He is the light of the world. 

David 

 

From For the Fallen by Laurence Binyon 
They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old:  
Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 
At the going down of the sun and in the morning 
We will remember them. 
 

 

God give peace 
Help us to lift our eyes above the torment of this broken world, and grant us the 
grace to pray for those who wish us harm. As we honour the past, may we put 
our faith in your future; for you are the source of life and hope, now and for ever. 

Amen 
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Loving God, 
We pray for the people of Ukraine, for all those suffering or 
afraid, that you will be close to them and protect them. 

 
We pray for world leaders, for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 
We pray for the world that in this moment of crisis, we may reach out in solidarity 
to our brothers and sisters in need. 
May we walk in your ways so that peace and justice become a reality for the people of 
Ukraine and for all the world. 
Amen. 
 

THANK YOU to all those who prepared shoeboxes and donated clothing 

etc. this month, Nick and Sarah took them up on Wednesday, here are some 

photos of our donations and the warehouse in Exmouth where everything is sorted 

ready to go.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nick and Sarah will be going to the warehouse on the first Wednesday of the month please 

continue to bring any items you have to church. 

If you would like any more information or have anything to donate please talk to Nick or 

Sarah. Thank you for your continued support, we know it makes a difference. 
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Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in 

fact you  are doing” 1 Thess. 5:11  

We need to encourage each other.  Do you have a Bible verse, poem, passage or song or any 
of the following?  Something you are thankful for.  Something that has made you laugh.  If you 
have found something online that would be a good resource for us, please share.  If you don’t 
feel comfortable sharing in “person” this may be the way for you to encourage others.  
 

 
CAP Christmas Hampers - Thank you to all those churches and 

individuals who have contributed towards the Christmas hampers fund 

over the past 2 years. This is being used again this Christmas, to bless 

CAP clients and their families across Teignbridge. Also, brand new toys 

for children of clients have been kindly provided by Salvation Army 

Newton Abbot. 

Tim Wigley - Debt Centre Manager, CAP Teignbridge (Christians Against Poverty) 

Tel. 07305380472 

 

 

St Michael’s School Parent Support Group 
Natalie Trigg, as a volunteer, is running a Coffee and Cake support group at St Michael’s School from 

2.30 to 3.05 every term-time Friday. This is open to all parents. 

She would really value prayer support from the church during these times, for Natalie herself and the 

parents who attend 


